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Executive Board Meeting
Wednesday, March 15, 2017

Levin Simes LLP 
44 Montgomery St. 32nd Floor
San Francisco
In attendance: Kendra Levine (President); Hilary Schiraldi (Past-President); Sarah Cook (President-Elect); John Bertland (Treasurer); Heather Heen (Programs Chair); Belinda Beardt (Assistant Director, Programs); Claressa Mazzetti (Secretary)
The meeting was called to order at 5:31 p.m.

The minutes from the January 2017 Executive Board meeting were approved.

The September 20, 2017, meeting has been rescheduled for September 27, 2017.
President’s Report (Kendra)
Kendra discussed the SLA-SF/SLA-SV merger and a potential timeline of events.
Budget Report (John)

The professional development event held at Dolby provided some revenue for the chapter. John wanted to thank the attendees for their participation in the event.
Programs Report (Heather and Belinda)
The neighborhood dinners will be held in April and Heather and Belinda are looking for volunteers to host dinners. 
There may be a SLA-SF/SLA-SV joint event this year.
The joint BayNet/SLA-SF event will be held in the fall.
Membership Report (Sarah)

Currently, the SLA-SF membership is at 224.  This year, the chapter has gained 10 new members. Since the last board meeting 4 new members have joined the chapter.
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 Sarah will send a survey to members to learn more about where they live, work, and where they would be most likely to attend events.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:23 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Claressa Mazzetti, SF-SLA Secretary
